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BFED Committee

From: Axel I. Beers
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 1:51 PM
To: BFED Committee
Cc: Michelle Del Rosario; Kelly King
Subject: Supporting Document for Ma`alaea Wastewater Conveyance Proposal
Attachments: ltr to councilmember king.pdf

Aloha, BFED staff, 
 
Please see the attached letter from Sina Pruder of the State Wastewater Branch regarding CM King's budget 
proposal for a Ma`alaea wastewater conveyance system using SRF. 
 
Thank you, 
Axel 
 
Axel Beers 
Executive Assistant 
he/him/his 
808.270.8018 
Axel.Beers@mauicounty.us 

 
Office of Councilmember Kelly T. King 
South Maui Residency 
Office: 808.270.7108 
200 South High Street, 8th Floor 
Wailuku HI  96793 

http://mauicounty.us/ 



   STATE OF HAWAII 
   DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

 P. O. BOX 3378 
  HONOLULU, HI  96801-3378 

April 20, 2021 

Honorable Councilmember Kelly King 
200 S. High Street 

th Floor 
Wailuku, Hawaii  96793 

Dear Councilmember King: 

Subject: Maalaea Wastewater System 

This letter is written in response to your questions regarding the use of Clean Water 
State Revolving Fund (CWSRF) loan funds to construct a collection system for the 
Maalaea area.  The CWSRF Program may be used to fund the construction of the 
collection system if it will be owned and operated by the County of Maui (County).  
CWSRF loan funds may be used for the collection system, if owned and operated by 
the County, even if it connects to a privately-owned wastewater treatment plant.  Please 
note that the construction of the privately-owned wastewater treatment plant is not 
eligible for funding under the CWSRF Program.   
 
Although we are in the process of finalizing our Intended Use Plan for State Fiscal Year 
2022, it is not too late to submit a Proposed Project for SRF Funding Form for a new 
project that will be funded in SFY 2022.  The form should be completed and submitted 
to our CWSRF Program by the County for the proposed project by May 28, 2021. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (808) 586-4294. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
SINA PRUDER, P.E., CHIEF 
Wastewater Branch 
  

DAVID Y. IGE 
GOVERNOR OF HAWAII 

ELIZABETH A. CHAR, M.D. 
DIRECTOR OF HEALTH 

In reply, please refer to: 
File: 


